
Date:  11/14/19 
Meeting:  Annual KS 911 Security Committee Meeting 

KS 911 Security Committee met in person and on line to discuss the KS Hosted 911 system network as it 
relates to cyber security. 
-Great dialogue between Security team to determine what would be the best steps for the KS Hosted 
911 program. Discussion concluded that there is no specific standards set that are universally applicable 
to the KS Hosted 911 program.  General thought is to combine programs and customize the type of audit 
that best suits the KS program.  
 
1-Last audit was provided 12/2017, so will delay decision on next audit and discuss in next security 
meeting in 2020 
2- Team preferred  the idea of having this committee review SAFECOM guidance in regard to 
establishing risk levels of the system to develop our security standards. 
Once more information is gained, we will utilize that guidance to establish risk levels of the system 
and  identify NIST SP 800-53 controls to address the identified risks at such point the committee will get 
back together as a group to go thru these items.   The next meeting will be a face to face meeting. 
 
3-Team concluded; that a system Penetration test would be valuable and would proceed down that 
path.  Another call will be held at a later date to discuss the details of this test. 
 
 


